
SELECT BOARD MEETING 
TUESDAY   DECEMBER 20, 2016 

3:00 P.M.   TOWN HALL 
 
 

PRESENT:  John DeWitt, Daniel MacDonald, Peggi Stevens 
 
Meeting started at 3:20 P.M. 
 
1. Discussion on Auditors request for school information. 
 
2. Discussion on letter from Camden National Bank. 
 
3. Discussion on letter from Hancock County Planning Committee. 
 
4. Discussion on compliance letter for Flood Plain Planning from State of Maine 
 Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry. 
 
5. Work on bills for Treasurer’s Warrant #30. 
 
6. Discussion on letter from Bob Gerber resigning from the Planning Board and Code 
 Enforcement Officer positions. 
 
7. Discussion on possible plowing contractor. 
 
8. Set date for next meeting on 12/29/2016 at 3:00 P.M. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:45 P.M. 
 
 
 
___________________ ___________________ _________________ 


